
   
 

Joint Communiqué #6 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

March 2, 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on March 1st and 2 nd.   
 
The team members reviewed two reclassification reconsiderations and one job description from 
the September 2016 reclassification applications.  
 
The IBB Team came to an agreement and a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) was drafted 
for Article VIII  - Procedure to Request Reclassification. 
 
The Sunshined Articles were presented and the team started discussing initial options on work 
hours and months for several positions.  
 
This IBB Team will meet again on April 13th and 14th, 2017. 
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